
 

 

 

Date:   January 24, 2023 

 

 

To: Members of the Public Safety & Governance Committee   202300400 

     

From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: PRESENTATION – Citizen Complaint Authority Update 
 

Attached is a presentation regarding the Citizen Complaint Authority Update.  

 

Cc: Gabe Davis, Executive Director  
 

 


